
September 24, 2012

John S. Robertson, CPA
Robertson & Associates, CPAs
55 1st St Ste G Ste 306
Lakeport, CA 95453 

Dear Mr. Robertson:

It is my pleasure to notify you that on September 18, 2012 the California Peer Review Committee 
accepted the report on the most recent system peer review of your firm. The due date for your next 
review is June 30, 2015. This is the date by which all review documents should be completed and 
submitted to the administering entity. 

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its 
congratulations to the firm. 

Sincerely, 

Linda McCrone, CPA
Director, Peer Review Program

cc: Douglas Lee Ball

Firm Number: 10083692 Review Number 330960




